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CUSTOMS ACT 1901 - PART XVB 

 

AFFIRMATION OF DECISION TO TAKE ANTI DUMPING ACTION 
AGAINST IMPORTS OF LINEAR LOW DENSITY POLYETHYLENE 
FROM INDONESIA BUT NOT AGAINST IMPORTS FROM KOREA, 

MALAYSIA AND SAUDI ARABIA  
 
 

The Trade Measures Review Officer (TMRO) has conducted a review, under s. 269ZZK 
of the Customs Act 1901 (the Act), of the decision of the Minister for Justice and Customs 
(the Minister) to publish dumping duty notices under subsections 269TG(1) and (2) of the 
Act in respect of imports of linear low density polyethylene (LLDPE) exported from 
Indonesia and not to take anti-dumping action against imports of LLDPE from Korea, 
Malaysia and the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia.   
 
The Minister has considered the TMRO’s report and recommendation.  On 
28 November 2000 the Minister affirmed her decision to publish dumping duty notices in 
respect of imports of LLDPE polyethylene exported from Indonesia and not to take anti-
dumping action against imports of LLDPE exported from Korea, Malaysia and the 
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia. 
 
Non confidential versions of the TMRO’s report and the Minister’s decision may be 
obtained from Ms Mary Stewart, level 5, Customs House, Constitution Ave, Canberra, 
telephone (02) 6275 6547. 
 
 
 
 
(Sue Pitman) 
National Manager, Trade Measures 
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